
 

◄ May 2015 ~ June 2015 ~ Jul 2015 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
7  
 

8  
 

9  
 

10  
 

11  
 

12  
Pay Period Ending (PPE) for 
6/12/15 

13  
Students on center pay period 
ending 6/26/15 

14 Students on center pay 
period ending 6/26/15 
 

15 Students on center pay 
period ending 6/26/15 
 

16 Students on center pay 
period ending 6/26/15 
 

17 Students on center pay 
period ending 6/26/15 
 

18 Students on center pay 
period ending 6/26/15 
 

19 Students on center pay 
period ending 6/26/15 
Double Payroll pay date for 
PPE 6/12 and 6/26 
 

20  
Students on center pay period 
ending 6/26/15 
 

21 Students on center pay 
period ending 6/26/15 
 

22 Students on center pay 
period ending 6/26/15 
 

23 Students on center pay 
period ending 6/26/15 
 

24 Students on center pay 
period ending 6/26/15 
 

25 Students on center pay 
period ending 6/26/15 
 

26 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 

27 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

28 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

29 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

30 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

 

 

 Jun 2015 ~ July 2015 ~ Aug 2015 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
   1 Summer Break 

 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

2 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

3 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
no pay this date due to June 
19 Double Payroll 
 
 

4 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

5 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

6 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

7 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

8 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
  
 

9 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

10 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
PPE (no paid days) 
 

11 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

12 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

13 Summer Break 
 Unpaid Leave 
 
 

14 Students on center; pay 
period ending 7/24/15 
 
 

15 Students on center; pay 
period ending 7/24/15 
 

16 Students on center; pay 
period ending 7/24/15 
 

17 Students on center; pay 
period ending 7/24/15 
PAY DATE FOR 7/10 
(uncollected pay only) 
 

18 Students on center; pay 
period ending 7/24/15 
 

19 Students on center; pay 
period ending 7/24/15 
 

20 Students on center; pay 
period ending 7/24/15 
 

21 Students on center; pay 
period ending 7/24/15 
 

22 Students on center; pay 
period ending 7/24/15 
 

23 Students on center; pay 
period ending 7/24/15  
 

24 Students on center; pay 
period ending 7/24/15; PPE 
(11 paid days) 
 

25 Students on center; pay 
period ending 8/7/15 
 



 Jun 2015 ~ July 2015 ~ Aug 2015 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
26 Students on center; pay 
period ending 8/7/15 
 

27 Students on center; pay 
period ending 8/7/15 
 

28 Students on center; pay 
period ending 8/7/15 
 

29 Students on center; pay 
period ending 8/7/15 
 

30 Students on center; pay 
period ending 8/7/15 
 

31 Students on center; pay 
period ending 8/7/15 
PAY DATE FOR 7/24 (11 
paid days) 
 

 

 
 
 
 

◄ Oct 2015 ~ November 2015 ~ Dec 2015 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
22  
 

23  
 

24  
 

25  
 

26  
 

27 PPE for 11/27/15 
 

28 Students on center PPE 
12/11/15 
 

29 Students on center PPE 
12/11/15 
 

30 Students on center PPE 
12/11/15 
 

 

 

◄ Nov 2015 ~ December 2015 ~ Jan 2016 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
  1 Students on center pay 

period ending 12/11/15 
 

2 Students on center; pay 
period ending 12/11/15 
 

3 Students on center; pay 
period ending 12/11/15 
 

4 Students on center; pay 
period ending 12/11/15 
Double Payroll Pay Date for 
PPE 11/27 and 12/11 
 

5 Students on center; pay 
period ending 12/11/15 
 

6 Students on center; pay 
period ending 12/11/15 
 

7 Students on center; pay 
period ending 12/11/15 
 

8 Students on center; pay 
period ending 12/11/15 
 

9 Students on center; pay 
period ending 12/11/15 
 

10 Students on center; pay 
period ending 12/11/15 
 

11 Students on center; pay 
period ending 12/11/15 
 

12 Students on center pay 
period ending 12/25 
 

13 Students on center pay 
period ending 12/25 
 
 

14 Students on center pay 
period ending 12/25 
 
 

15 Students on center pay 
period ending 12/25 
 
 

16 Students on center pay 
period ending 12/25 
  
 

17 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 
 

18 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
NO PAY THIS DATE DUE TO 
Dec.4 Double Payroll 
 

19 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

20 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

21 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

22 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave  
 

23 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

24 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

25 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
PPE 12/25/15 (5 paid days) 
 

26 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

27 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

28 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

29 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

30 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

31 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
Pay date for PPE 12/25/15 
 

 

 



 
 
 

◄ Nov 2015 ~ January 2016 ~ Jan 2016 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
       

   
 

 
 

 1 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

2 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

3 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

4 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

5 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

6 Winter Break 
Unpaid Leave 
 

7 Students on center  
PPE 1/8/16 
 

8 Students on center  
PPE 1/8/16 (2 paid days) 
 

9 Students on center  pay 
period ending 1/22/16 
 

10 Students on center  pay 
period ending 1/22/16 
 
 

11 Students on center  pay 
period ending 1/22/16 
 
 

12 Students on center  pay 
period ending 1/22/16 
 
 

13 Students on center  pay 
period ending 1/22/16 
 
 

14 Students on center  pay 
period ending 1/22/16 
 
 

15 Students on center  pay 
period ending 1/22/16 
Pay date for PPE 1/8/16 (2 
paid days) 
 

16 Students on center  pay 
period ending 1/22/16Students 
on center  PPE 1/22/16 
 
 

 


